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6 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Sickness/Diarrhoea outbreak 

We have been advised of a number of children having sickness and/or diarrhoea in 
nursery. NHS Public Health have advised that parents/carers should be vigilant for 
symptoms in children.  Children must not return to nursery until 48 hours after the last 
episode of sickness/diarrhoea has occurred.  

Within nursery we continue to adhere to enhanced cleaning regimes as part of Covid-19 
mitigations but a deep clean of the nursery setting will also be undertaken as an additional 
precaution. 

NHS Public Health also recommended that, if children have diarrhoea, a stool sample is 
handed in to their GP to help identify the cause. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs D MacKenna  
Head Teacher 
 


